From: Morado Jr., Juan

To: Constantino, Mike

Subject: [External] RE: question E-14-2019
Date: Friday, May 3, 2019 9:40:31 AM
Attachments: 119050310402900695.pna

That was mistake on my part Mike, sorry about that. The license is not going to change. It will remain
the same as before.

Juan Morado, Jr.

Of Counsel

Health Care

Benesch, Friedlander, Coplan & Aronoff LLP
333 West Wacker Drive, Suite 1900
Chicago, IL 60606-2211

Ph:312.212.4967

Fax:312.767.9192

Email: jmorado@beneschlaw.com

www.beneschlaw.com

*Benesch

From: Constantino, Mike <Mike.Constantino@Illinois.gov>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 8:42 AM

To: Morado Jr., Juan <JMorado@beneschlaw.com>
Subject: question E-14-2019

Juan: the application states the license entity as the
Peoria Ambulatory Surgery Center (a division of
Soderstrom Dermatology Center, S.C.)

The license says Peoria Ambulatory Surgery Center dba
Soderstrom Dermatology Center, S.C.

Is the licensee changing?
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| missed this in our review. thanks
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